
Your INVITATION 

11th Annual Maine Whoopie Pie Festival  

New Date: October 3, 2020 

 

Dear Vendor,                                                    February 6, 2020 

Activities are underway for the Eleventh Annual Maine Whoopie Pie Festival on Oct. 3rd, 2020!  Last year was 

a great success, with a record-breaking attendance of close to 10,000 visitors from across the United States 

AND close to 100 vendors and bakers!  The Maine Whoopie Pie Festival has been named one of the top 

Maine events by AmericaTheBeautiful.com, as well as the top New England Festival or Event in voting 

conducted by About.com! 

 

Please consider this your personal invitation to the 2020 Maine Whoopie Pie Festival! 

This year, the BAKERS will be mingled in with other food vendors and our crafters and artisans to ensure 

increased foot traffic throughout the festival!  

 

This year, booth spaces (12 x 12) on Main Street rent for only $90.00 if reserved before June 1st. 

Rate changes to $105 after June 1st. 

•  With more than 10,000 visitors expected, this is an excellent value for crafters, local businesses 

and non-profit organizations!   

• Vendors are asked to please supply their own tent, and we suggest cement blocks to hold it in 

place. 

• No electricity will be available for vendor booths. Vendors are permitted to use their own 

generators. 

The Main St. side of the festival is limited to a total of 65 vendor spaces this year, no exceptions. 
We anticipate these spaces to go quickly with state and national vendors showing interest.  If you would like 
to participate in this event, please return the enclosed application with payment (Please make 

checks payable to Piscataquis Chamber of Commerce) and seller certificate (for food vendors) as soon as possible 
to:   

Piscataquis Chamber of Commerce 

1033 South Street 

Dover-Foxcroft, ME 04426 
REGISTRATION ALSO AVAILABLE ONLINE AT THE PISCATAQUIS CHAMBER FACEBOOK PAGE  

OR PISCATAQUISCHAMBER.COM 

 
All downtown spaces will be rented on a first-come-first-served basis. We look forward to another 

exceptional Maine Whoopie Pie Festival, and hope that you and your business will participate. 

Check out the NEW Whoopie Pie Website at mainewhoopiepiefestival.com  

  

    


